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Chiming in…
Dear Brothers and Sisters of United Congregational Church,
It has been a full season this Lent.  So many new and exciting things are happening that it feels like Easter is breaking through in our midst. We have experienced new ways of worship, explored new conversations on our faith, welcomed new lay leaders, and are about to welcome new members!
We began Lent with a wonderful contemplative service with meditative taizé chanting and an exploration of the meaning of Lent.  Then we gathered for three Wednesday evening sessions on central practices of our faith-- it was wonderful to have so many people of all ages delving into Christian practices like forgiveness and discernment. At our annual meeting, it was exciting to see our new crop of lay leaders step forward to take on the important work of our church. And this Sunday, we are blessed to have 8 fantastic new members joining our church family (Alex and I get to join too!). 
It has been a season of exploration and discovery, and we have been so very blessed along the way with new growth, renewed energy, and deepening community. Join us as we continue this Lenten journey all the way to Holy Week, when together we will walk through the central story of our faith on Palm Sunday, Maundy Thursday, Good Friday, and of course, Easter.  I can’t wait to see the new things that our God has in store for us as we enter the season of new life and resurrection.
Grace and Peace,
Rev. Rebecca Floyd Marshall
~IMPORTANT~
If you have a pastoral emergency, please contact us so we can be there for you! During office hours (Tues-Friday, 9am-3pm), please call the church office at (401) 635-8472 to reach Rev. Rebecca. If you have a pastoral emergency outside of office hours, please contact Head Deacon Kate Schmitt at 774-264-1972.
BOARD AND 

COMMITTEE NEWS

For more information on any of the following committees, please contact the church office at

635-8472 or email Dawn at dawn@ucc.necoxmail.com
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Catherine Sawoski, Youth Deacon
Every year, Lent is a season that brings many strong feelings into the church; both the elation and joy of anticipating Easter and welcoming new members onto governing boards, to the dip and sorrow that comes with Maundy Thursday, and saying goodbye to those who have served us well. 
A NOTE FROM THE DEACONS
It is vital for the Deacons to thank Debbie Kelchner, the out-going chair of the Deacons, for her tireless efforts and dedication over the past 3 years, keeping all of us organized and guiding us to be a better board. From the beginning of when she took over duties, she proved herself to be the right choice. During her time as Chair, Debbie has been an amazing leader through a very difficult time of transition. Her dedication and faithful guidance of the board has made a great difference in the life of our congregation, and we are indebted to her for stepping up and seeing us through a challenging season of change.
On that note, over the past few months or so, Ms. Kelchner and Rev. Rebecca have gone through the process of selecting a replacement. After deliberation, they have chosen Kate Schmitt for the job, a third year Deacon. .The board wishes her the best of luck! 

**********

Every morning during Circle Time, families are greeted not only by a bustling Heather with announcements of all the Sunday School’s going-ons, but also a large, felt liturgical calendar of the church in a circular shape, each moving of the arrow marking whether we’re in lent, advent, pentecost, and so on. These periods of time have always been extremely important, as a connection to the time that biblical figures lived in -- each holiday having a different story and event. In a bright white is perhaps one of the most important of these, Easter, and before this Lent. The very last week of this is one of the most packed of the year -- called Holy Week for its overarching importance for being the last in which Christ was alive -- from Palm Sunday to Easter itself. 
Palm Sunday always conjures memories of the Sunday School parading around the sanctuary for the UCCLC, waving their palms high in the air. This tradition, continuing as long as most can remember, honors Jesus’s arrival to the city of Jerusalem with an enthusiastic reaction. Cries of ‘Hosanna’ were heard throughout, meaning “save now,” along with the palm branches themselves symbolizing victory and purity. After the death of Christ, this is used once again by the people to express what he meant to them, waving them in air in a more somber manner than the children. 
In many families, Maundy Thursday is the most important day before Easter, as the day of the Last Supper of the disciples. In honor of this, there is always a later service at the church, a somber reflection on the event, and the last day that Christ was alive. The communion done at this special service is always particularly heartfelt, as this was not only where the tradition originated from, but is also the only sacrament that is specifically commanded to do again -- “...do this in remembrance of me [..].” First Corinthians. The betrayal of Jesus is the main focus of the evening -- passages are read talking about how Jesus knew that this was coming, and how Judas signaled that he was the one with a kiss. 
The majority of public schools and universities are closed on Good Friday, as another pensive day for most Christians -- the day that Jesus was hung on the cross. Originally, after he was taken in, the Jewish leader Pontius Pilate found no reason to condemn him, ready to let him go. However, when the crowd heard this, they began to threaten riot, so he agreed to crucifixion as a preventive measure. The guards flogging him beforehand then mocked and ridiculed Christ, putting crowns of thorns upon his head. These events and more and recounted in the Station of the Cross, a ritual in which a group of people carry a cross on Good Friday from post to post, recounting what happened at each hour of the day. 
The church then transitions from the sorrow and regret of Good Friday to a jubilous Easter morning. The story of this varies throughout the different disciple’s viewpoint, but all talk of how believers went to the tomb (Peter in one story, Mary Magdalyn in another) to find the rock rolled to the side, and walking in to see the cloth used to cover Christ discarded on the floor. An angel (usually the angel Gabriel) came down upon them, telling what had happened. Christ had risen. 
**********

THE ORIGINS OF THE

EASTER BUNNY
As a young girl, this author stepped up during the Children’s Message to ask Rev. Richard DenUyl a question in a moment of daring confidence, right around the Easter season. The question in my mind was about the two different worlds that seem to be presented around this time: the celebration of Easter at home -- with candy and eggs; and the celebration at church -- about Jesus’s rebirth. These were not completely separate in my mind, but there was a sharp divide when it came to the Holy Spirit and a anthropomorphized rabbit. So, I asked about how they first came to be related. 
The next week, Pastor Rich came back reporting on the reason. When all of the children were called up, he explained to them a myth about how Jesus went around on his travel, saying that a young rabbit followed him around wherever he went. After the death, this ‘follower’ started spreading the goodwill all around - specifically in the Easter baskets of children.
After investigating it further, no trace of this story could be found. The Easter Bunny seems to be like Santa Claus -- a Western invention to brighten the lives of children.
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Tom Schmitt, Interim Chair
At the Trustees’ February meeting, Pastor Rebecca and I announced our nomination of Jane Lorch to be chair of the Board of Trustees for the coming year. Following procedural motions, Trustees unanimously and enthusiastically voted Jane Lorch to chair the Board of Trustees effective as of the February 21st Annual Meeting.

The Board of Trustees also discussed, addressed and/or took action on the following:

· Tom Schmitt provisions of 2016 staff employment contracts & position descriptions and the processes associated with creating them. Pastor Rebecca delivered those documents to each staff member.

· Debbie Kelchner discussed proposed modification to pamphlets that summarize procedures, practices and policies covering use of the church for funerals and weddings. In particular the Trustees focused on tiered pricing associated with church use for those events.

· Tom Schmitt reviewed  slight modifications to  Pastor Rebecca’s call agreement: adding a more complete description of pastoral absences that prompt use of “supply ministers,” modifying the timing of housing allowance payments and changing the agreement term from the period September 15, 2016 – September 14, 2016 to the period January 1, 2016 –December 31, 2016.

· Tom also reviewed the Nominating Committee report to the Congregation and summarized Transitions among the various church officers, boards and committees as well as the leadership for each. 

· Bob Hartnett reviewed the year-end financial report for 2015 and presented a draft budget for 2016. After lengthy discussion, the Trustees voted unanimously to support the budget which will be presented at the Annual Meeting.  Please refer to the Finance Committee report for more complete details.

· Peter Derbyshire, chair of the Building and Grounds Committee (subcommittee of the Board of Trustees) reviewed ongoing and upcoming church maintenance and repair needs. 

· Working with a church attorney, the Trustees prepared an easement for installation of a neighbor’s underground utilities on church property. Our neighbor now has that document for review prior to its being its being recorded with the church’s property deed. Tom Schmitt, Interim Chair.

· Little Peeps Nursery School has requested a lease extension, on which the Trustees have initiated a review.

· Through special counsel, Trustees have resolved a question having to do with AT&T use of its leased steeple space and will soon begin discussions regarding renewal of that arrangement. Simultaneously we have invited both AT&T and other carriers to consider leasing additional and/or alternative space for installation of cellular communications equipment in the church steeple.
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Bob Hartnett, Chair
Finance would like to thank everyone for their continued support and the Congregation for approving the 2016 budget. We can now focus all our attention on ways to increase income while keeping expenses in check. The Committee is very dedicated and with the addition of two new members we will have even more resources to help with this endeavor. Regular discussions with our financial advisors as well as constant communications with Personnel, Stewardship and Buildings and Grounds will be the norm. While we are fortunate to have Rev. Rebecca on board, we do realize that the transition is going to take a little longer than we would like. With a little guidance we are confident that this year will show us that we have indeed turned the page and are well on our way on this wonderful journey. 
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Karen Corrigan
A wonderful book I would like to share with you is Braiding Sweetgrass: Indigenous Wisdom, Scientific Knowledge, and the Teachings of Plants by Robin Wall Kimmerer.  Here is a review from Goodreads:  With incredible grace and inspiring attention to the natural world, Robin Wall Kimmerer takes readers on a field trip through ancient forests and backyard ponds, sacred sites and urban wastelands. Plants become powerful metaphors for healing our relationship with the natural world, and guides in the process of becoming indigenous to place ourselves. Through a unique combination of science, Native American teachings, and memoir, she shows us in the most subtle of ways how plants are our indigenous teachers, ultimately revealing a path toward healing the rift that grows between people and nature. As a leading researcher in the field of biology, Robin Wall Kimmerer understands the delicate state of our world. But as an active member of the Potawatomi nation, she senses and relates to the world through a way of knowing far older than any science.
Holly Billings recommended this book to me, and I started reading it and then bought myself a copy. Since then I have shared copies with others, as I want to share a beautiful book. One of my favorite chapters is Witch Hazel. It is a book that is read slowly so you can savor it. Each chapter begins with a line or two. Here is the chapter on Epiphany In The Beans: “It came to me while picking beans, the secret of happiness.” 
When you read a good book, you want to share it and that is what I am doing here. One of our beloved members, Janet Goodman did that with me for years and this is a book I know she would have loved. So now, as she did with me, I share with you, my friends.
The Health & Wellness Ministry has a book cart in the vestry, feel free to browse during coffee hour. Books are available to borrow, just sign out on the sheet. We also accept donations of new books.  Happy Reading!
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                   Save the Date
                   for a
                  Celebration!
On Sunday, April 17 at 3:00 p.m. Reverend Rebecca Floyd Marshall will be officially installed as our Pastor.
The service will be held at the church in the Sanctuary with a reception to follow in the Vestry. Everyone is invited to celebrate this joyous occasion with Reverend Rebecca.  

Bells are ringing…
Passings – Members & Friends
Our sympathies to the families of:

Jane DeBevoise Cissel

February 9, 2016 (M)

Hope F. Hudner
January 14, 2016 (F)

Henry Rugart Koehler, Jr.
January 29, 2016 (F)

Pamela M. Mitchell

January 12, 2016 (M)

Emery H. Pineo
January 29, 2016 (F)

Edward Watters

January 30, 2016 (M)
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Shirley Hardison
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COMMUNITY SHRED DAY
Are you buried in old paperwork? Confused about how long to keep certain records?  Well we have a solution and tax season is the perfect time!

The Parish Life and Outreach Committees in partnership with The Congregational Church will be sponsoring a community wide SHRED DAY.  A truck will come, load your old files into a container, the container will be raised into the truck, and the contents will be shredded into confetti.  You can watch your personal documents being shredded via a camera inside the truck.  How cool is that!
WHEN:   Saturday, March 19th TIME:     9am – 1pm

WHERE: St. Andrew’s By-The-Sea
                Parking lot

COST:     Donation of $5.00 per 
                box (size of a case of 
                copy paper)
Don’t worry about removing staples or paper clips.
According to Consumer Reports Money Adviser — Conquer the paper piles!

Below is a list of documents and when to shred:
Bank deposit slips — Once you have
     reconciled your statement.
Banking Statements —At year end
     store them with tax returns if
     needed to prove deductions

Brokerage. (401(k), IRA, Keogh —

     Shred monthly, quarterly as new

     ones arrive.  Other investment

     statements, hang onto annual

     statements until you sell the
     investments.
Credit Card bills — After you have
     checked and paid them.
Insurance Policies — After you renew
     them.
Pay stubs — After you reconcile them 
     with your W-2

Receipts — After you reconcile them 
     with your credit card or bank 
     statements.
Tax Returns and supporting documents — After 7 years.
Savings Bonds — Cash them in when 
     they mature.
Social Security Statements — After you 
     get a new statement, then shred the 
     old one.
Household warranties/receipts — 

     After you no longer own the 
     household items.
Investment purchase confirmations 
and 1099’s — Keep until you sell the 
     securities, then keep them with your 
     tax returns for 7 years.
Safe-deposit Box inventory — NEVER, 
     but update annually.
Employer benefit plan — NEVER

KEEP IN SAFE-DEPOSIT BOX

Birth and Death Certificates — NEVER
Estate Planning Documents — NEVER
Life Insurance Policies — NEVER or 
     when policy has ended.
Loan Documents — After you sell 
     whatever the loan was for.
Marriage license or divorce decrees — 

     NEVER
Social Security Card — NEVER
Vehicle Titles — After you sell the 
     vehicle.
Military discharge papers — NEVER
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Heather Helger
Director of Children & Youth
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                      S.S. Faithful
                        The Sunday School 
                        Workshop Rotation 
                        for March will focus on Easter of course.  We will specifically be studying the trial and crucifixion of Jesus.  Needless to say, our Sunday School will likely take on a much more somber tone than usual.  I encourage parents to check in with their children regularly, so that they can ask questions or express concerns that they may have.  Pastor Rebecca and I are always available as a resource if you need us.  
March/Lenten/Easter

Schedule of Events:

Wednesday, Mar. 9th from 5:45-7:15pm - Lenten Study on Christian Practices: Keeping Sabbath respectively.
Youth Group on Mar. 13th – Youth will examine an additional Christian Practice in addition to those of the Lenten Study.
Palm Sunday (Mar. 20th), children are invited to participate in a procession of the palms.
Maundy Thursday (Mar. 24th), a child appropriate in which children explore Jesus’ Last Supper with his disciples will be held at the same time as the adult service.
Good Friday (Mar. 25th) at noon, the youth are invited to participate in leading Stations of the Cross during a walk around the Stone Bridge area, hosted by Holy Trinity Church in Tiverton.  All-ages are welcome to attend this area church event.  Meet directly at Holy Trinity a little before noontime.  
The 10am Easter service will be an all-ages worship.  The special purple Lenten box activity will conclude during the Children’s Message time.
April

David and Goliath will be the topic of our workshops in April.  
On April 10th the Youth Group will host a Designer Spuds fundraiser after church at Coffee Hour. Anyone can purchase a baked potato for $5 and design it to suit your taste using a variety of goodies from our topping buffet.  We have ‘to-go’ containers available for those wishing to take it home. Funds raised will support youth attending the National Youth Event in July.  
There will be no Sunday School classes on April 17th.
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                          Congratulations
                                       to
                       Rev. Michael Frady!

                        Michael has been

                        called to serve as
                        pastor of the
First Congregational Church of Braintree!

LENTEN STUDY

Join us on Wednesday, March 9th  at 5:45 p.m. for our final Lenten session on Practicing our Faith.  This week’s topic is Practice of Keeping Sabbath.  We will gather in the vestry all together at 5:45 p.m. for pizza and fellowship and then split into groups, with Rev. Rebecca leading the adult discussion while Heather and her crew lead a kid and youth-friendly exploration of the same practice.
We hope to see you Wednesday at 5:45 p.m. for pizza and practice!  There is a sign-up sheet posted in the vestry.  Please sign-up so we know how much pizza to order.
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PALM SUNDAY:  March 20th.  Worship Service 10:00 a.m. with distribution of palms and the joining of new members.
MAUNDY THURSDAY SERVICE: March 24th:  We will gather in the church sanctuary at 7:30 p.m. for our traditional candlelight service.

GOOD FRIDAY:  March 25th. This year we have been invited to participate in the Station of the Cross Walk with area churches at Holy Trinity at noon, followed by a light luncheon.  A sign-up sheet is in the vestry.  Please sign-up if you are planning to attend.
EASTER SUNRISE SERVICE:    March 27th: On Easter morning there will be a Sunrise Service held at the Town Landing at 6:30 a.m. This will be an ecumenical service with St. Andrew’s By-the-Sea.  Please dress warmly.

EASTER WORSHIP SERVICE:  March 27th at 10:00 a.m.:  This is a celebration of New Life.  Everyone is welcome.  Childcare will be available in the nursery for children up to age 3.

DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME BEGINS ON

SUNDAY, MARCH 13TH!!


Marjorie Simmons

Church Historian

At least since 1963, we have decorated our Chancel with lilies in celebration of new life on Easter!

MUSICA MARIS

TWICE THE FUN

Music for Two Fortepianos
Mozart, W.F. Bach, & Pleyel

PAUL CIENNIWA & MICHAEL BAHMANN

SUNDAY, March 6, 2016 – 4pm
OPUS 1

Take Two

OP. 1, NO. 1 BY MOZART

OP. 1, NO. 1 BY BEETHOVEN

SARAH DARLING – VIOLIN

REINMAR SEIDLER – CELLO

MICHAEL BAHMANN – FORTEPIANO

SUNDAY, APRIL 3, 2016 – 4pm

UNITED CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH

LITTLE COMPTON, RI

SUGGESTED DONATION $20


EASTER FLOWER ORDER FORM

Please complete this form and return it to the church office to order your Easter flowers.

Please fill in the following for the wording in the bulletin (please print):
Given by:__________________________________________________________________________________________
In loving memory of: _______________________________________________________________________________
I celebration of:____________________________________________________________________________________
In honor of: ________________________________________________________________________________________
Number of plants __________ @ $10.00 each.   Total $_________

Please make check payable to:       United Congregational Church

Indicate below if you will take your plant or leave it for the Visiting Committee to distribute.

IMPORTANT ~~ PLEASE CHECK ONE:

( I will take my plant

( Please give my plant away

If no boxes are checked, we will assume that you are not taking them.

All plants may be taken after the service you attend.   

**DEADLINE**
Orders must be received by March 18TH.
	




	
	March 2, 2016
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	Gaps
Mary Luti

"Jonah cried out, 'In forty days Nineveh shall be overthrown!' The Ninevites believed God. Everyone, great and small, put on sackcloth." - Jonah 3:4-5

Jonah preaches: "Change your ways now, or else God will lower the boom!" Instantly the nasty Ninevites repent. 

I've tried to change fast like a Ninevite, but it doesn't work. Oh, I've broken bad habits, forgiven hurts, acted honestly when it was easier not to. But with a crushing inevitability, I've also relapsed. A lot.

God demands change, but it can seem like a set-up. Doesn't God know I'm a walking gap between resolution and deed? That I can't resolve my ambivalence once and for all? Is God toying with me? That's not a God you love. It's a God you fear. Who needs that? So here's what I've come to believe about gaps (it's self-serving, but the Bible backs me up): Gaps don't condemn us, they save us. God comes closest to us in our gaps. No gaps, no mercy.

Spiritually moribund people are blissfully unaware of having any gaps. Spiritually self-assured people are certain they have none. You won't find them up at night wondering if there's more to discipleship than what they already do so well for Jesus. But people who are painfully aware of their gaps give God an opening. 

That lag-time between command and compliance? It becomes a grace period. The gap between deciding and doing? It's filled to the brim with mercy.

Conversion isn't about closing gaps. It's about letting our gaps be holy venues where endless lack meets endless love. The command is not so much to permanently convert as to be permanently convertible, which means to confess every day that we need. 

Mercy will change us more than effort ever will.

Prayer 
Let my gaps be a magnet for mercy; my failure, the scene of new love.
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ABOUT THE AUTHOR
Mary Luti is a long time seminary educator and pastor, author of Teresa of Avila’s Way and numerous articles, and founding member of The Daughters of Abraham, a national network of interfaith women’s book groups.
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Holy Week Schedule inside
UNITED CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH STAFF

Tele:  401-635-8472          Fax:  401-635-8473

Website:  www.ucclcri.org


Senior Minister 
Rev. Rebecca Floyd Marshall
revrebecca@ucc.necoxmail.com


Church Secretary
Dawn Ross
dawn@ucc.necoxmail.com

Church Bookkeeper
Maureen Cook
bookkeeper@ucc.necoxmail.com


Director of Children & Youth
Heather Helger
ssfaithful@ucc.necoxmail.com


Music Director
Michael Bahmann


Junior Choir Director
Stephanie Derbyshire
vtderby1@cox.net


Service Coordinators
Janet Lofsky
janetlofsky@aol.com

Karen Carneal
Kcarneal7@cox.net
MARCH 2016

	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	28
Outreach Potluck Supper - Time TBD
10:00 AM Worship Service

11:15 AM Inquirer's New Member Meeting

11:15 AM Shawl Ministry

11:15 AM Youth Group
	29
	1
9:30 AM Thrift Shop Committee Meeting
7:00 PM Adult Choir
	2
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12:00 PM Musica Maris Rehearsal
5:45 PM Lenten Study
	3
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12:00 PM Musica Maris Rehearsal
3:00 PM Junior Choir
7:00 PM Children & Youth Ministry Meeting
	4
12:00 PM Musica Maris Rehearsal
	5

	6
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10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Health & Wellness Ministry Meeting
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
11:45 AM Stewardship Comm. Meeting
4:00 PM Musica Maris
	7
	8
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7:00 PM Adult Choir
	9
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5:45 PM Lenten Study
	10
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3:00 PM Junior Choir
6:00 PM Deacons Meeting
	11
4:00 PM Interment "Cissel"
	12
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RICUCC Super Saturday
11:00 AM Memorial Service "Cissel"

	13
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Baptism "Bodington"
BLESSING OF THE SHAWLS
DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME BEGINS
10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
11:15 AM Youth Group
	14
	15
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10:00 AM Visiting Committee
6:30 PM Finance Committee
7:00 PM Adult Choir
	16
	17
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3:00 PM Junior Choir
	18
	19
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9:00 AM "SHRED DAY" at St. Andrew's

	20
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10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
	21
	22
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11:30 AM Staff Meeting
7:00 PM Adult Choir
	23
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6:30 PM Trustees Meeting
	24
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3:00 PM Junior Choir
7:30 PM Maundy Thursday Service
	25
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12:00 PM T-LC Stations of the Cross Walk at Holy Trinity in Tiverton
	26

	27
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NO SUNDAY SCHOOL OR YOUTH GROUP
6:30 AM Easter Sunrise Service
10:00 AM Worship Service
	28
	29
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7:00 PM Adult Choir
	30
	31
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3:00 PM Junior Choir Rehearsal
	1
	2


APRIL 2016

	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	27
NO SUNDAY SCHOOL OR YOUTH GROUP
6:30 AM Easter Sunrise Service

10:00 AM Worship Service
	28
	29
7:00 PM Adult Choir
	30
	31
3:00 PM Junior Choir Rehearsal
	1
	2

	3
[image: image25.png]



10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
4:00 PM Musica Maris
	4
	5
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7:00 PM Adult Choir
	6
7:00 PM Fair Captains Meeting
	7
[image: image27.jpg]



3:00 PM Junior Choir
7:00 PM Children & Youth Ministry Meeting
	8
	9

	10
[image: image28.jpg]



10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
11:15 AM Youth Group
	11
	12
	13
7:00 PM Fair Committee Meeting
	14
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3:00 PM Junior Choir
6:00 PM Deacon's Meeting
	15
	16

	17
NO SUNDAY SCHOOL
10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
3:00 PM Rev. Rebecca's Installation

	18
	19
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10:00 AM Visiting Committee
6:30 PM Finance Meeting
7:00 PM Adult Choir
	20
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6:30 PM Trustees Meeting
	21
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3:00 PM Junior Choir
	22
	23

	24
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10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
11:15 AM Youth Group
	25
	26
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7:00 PM Adult Choir
	27
	28
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3:00 PM Junior Choir
	29
	30
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United Congregational Church


The Commons


P.O. Box 506


Little Compton, RI 02837


Telephone 401-635-8472


Fax 401-635-8473


Office Hours:


Tues – Fri, 9 AM – 3 PM





Worship Service:


Sundays at 10 AM





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:dawn@ucc.necoxmail.com" �dawn@ucc.necoxmail.com�


Web Site: UCCLCRI.org
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